
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing:  

12th May 2025 
 

English 

This week we are starting our new writing 

unit, inspired by the narrative comedy ‘The 

Incredible Book Eating Boy’.   

 
Maths   

In Maths this week we be learning about 

fractions again, starting with adding and 

subtracting them.  

 

Geography 

In Geography we will be learning about the 

3 main  climates in Spain; Oceanic, 

Continental and Mediterranean. We will be 

comparing Madrid and Bilbao’s average 

weather patterns. 

 

 

 
Science  

 

In this week’s lesson we will be looking at 

how we can protect our seas and oceans by 

reducing plastic waste.  

 

Spelling  

 

This week’s sound is ‘sh’. Please find 

spellings below:  

 

 

 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 

 

SWIMMING 

Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need 

to bring in a swimming hat, swimming costume 

and their towel. Please ensure this is all named. 

Children come dressed in school uniform as 

normal on Wednesdays. 

 

PE 

Year 3 PE lessons will be on Wednesdays. 

Children will need to come to school dressed in 

their PE kit and trainers. Children also need to 

bring in their school shoes which they will wear 

in school lessons and then will change into their 

trainers for break times and PE. 

 

Water Bottle and Snacks   

Please send your child in with a bottle of water 

to have during the day. Please ensure it is 

named. Children can bring in a snack for 

morning play. This should be fruit, vegetable 

sticks or a sandwich- no nuts or chocolate 

bars please. 

 

 

Homework 

 

If possible, can the children fill out the Plastic 

Diary below over the weekend ahead of our 

Science lesson on Monday afternoon. Thanks so 

much in advance. 
  



 
 


